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Dear Dr. Dameria Sinaga,
Warm greetings from the whole team of “Journal of Nursing and Occupational Health™.
At the outset, we acknowledge and really appreciate your work and quality of research in the field of Nursing and Occupational Health.

‘We have gone through your recent ‘Research Article® on “Clinical Education Evaluation Program in FK UKI” article. As our Editorial
board suggested us to invite you to write a similar Research / Review/ Case Report or a new Article to be published in our Journal.

I would like to invite yvou to contribute a paper for publication in our upcoming issue of “Journal of Nursing and Occupational Health”.
Research/ Review/ Short Communication/Case study/ commentary etc. are welcome for possible publication in this issue. If you have any
Manusecript ready, we request you to support our Journal by submitting the manuscript as soon as possible. Or, I would appreciate receiving
your convenient date of submission.

You may submit your paper by e-mail at dremmacatherine725(@scitcentral.org or
submissions@scitcentral.com

The deadline for the submission of your article is August 30, 2021.
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.
For any information, please refer to the Authors' Guidelines of the Journal.

We look forward to hearing from vou soon!




